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	EMBASSY OF INDIA
KUWAIT



PRESS RELEASE
	Embassy has been receiving numerous queries/distress calls from Indian community seeking confirmation regarding announcement of General Amnesty by the Kuwait Government for illegal residents in the country allowing them to regularize their stay or leave the country without payment of fines. 

2.	It is hereby informed that there is no such grant of General Amnesty by the Kuwaiti Government for these residents staying illegally in the country. 

3.	However, there is a grace period of 60 days effective June 01, 2015 for workers who are working with the companies whose licenses has been suspended so that these workers can regularize their stay. All affected expatriate workers of these suspended companies will be given a chance to transfer to other sponsors or return to back to their own countries within the grace period from 1 June – 1 August, 2015. 
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